Township of Lake of the Woods
Accessibility Initiatives Undertaken for 2010 Municipal Election

The Township of Lake of the Woods used the vote by mail process as well as provided a ballot return station within the Municipal Office which has a ground level entrance.  In the event that an elector was having difficulty with access at the polling station, the election staff or myself get up to assist the individual gain access.
Candidates and staff were all provided with information above accessible customer service.  Election staff is made aware of applicable policies regarding access.  
Ballots were printed black on a white background, stamped and addressed return envelopes were used.  
The Corporation of the Township of Lake of the Woods adopted a policy regarding Accessibility Standards for Customer Service on March 9, 2010.  This policy established policies, practices and procedures to govern the provision of services to persons with disabilities.  This policy permits service animals and support persons in the voting location.  This policy also established a feedback process to identify any potential barriers. 
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